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   Dunrossness Primary School

Dunrossness

Shetland  ZE2 9JG

Telephone: 01595 745440











Fax: 01950 460803

     E-mail:  dunrossness@shetland.gov.uk
Blog: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/dunrosness/
Dear parent/carer, 

An individual attending Dunrossness Primary School has suspected/confirmed Coronavirus (COVID-19).  I am writing to alert you to this, and to ask that you are vigilant should anyone in your family develop any symptoms of the virus, which are as follows:  

· A high temperature of fever 

· A new continuous cough 

· A loss of, or change in sense of smell or taste 
In the event anyone in your family develops any of these symptoms, you should immediately self-refer for a coronavirus test by completing an on line from on the NHS Inform website.  This form is available 24 hours per day, 7 days per week, and will be picked up by the testing team as soon as possible.   If you are unable to access the online form, you can contact a dedicated phone line 01595 532 030 between 9 -12.30 and 2–5pm Monday to Friday.  You should self-isolate until you have the test results. If you have been in direct contact with a person who has tested positive for coronavirus, Public Health will contact you in line with the Scottish Government’s Test and Protect Strategy to advise you to self-isolate.   

Finally, I want to remind you of the Scottish Government’s public awareness campaign called FACTS, which reminds us of the key measures in place to prevent the spread of coronavirus: 

· Face coverings in enclosed spaces 

· Avoid crowded places 

· Clean your hands and surfaces regularly

· Two metre distance (for adults); and

· Self-isolate and book at test if you have symptoms

Yours sincerely
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Andrea Henderson
